
El  Dorado  County  forming
committee to coordinate with
feds
El Dorado County is accepting applications for its new Federal
Coordination Advisory Committee.

Various provisions of federal law mandate federal agencies
“coordinate”  certain  activities  with  local  agencies  before
making decisions which may impact local government.

The primary purpose of the Coordination Advisory Committee is
to help keep the Board of Supervisors informed about federal
plans  and  actions.  The  committee  will  examine  the
appropriateness and necessity of coordination on identified
federal issues, and advise the Board of Supervisors on actions
the county should consider as a result.

Members of the 14-person Coordination Advisory Committee will
serve  without  compensation  for  staggered  four-year  terms.
Volunteers from the following specialties are encouraged to
apply:

Residential home ownership within proximity of public lands;

Watershed management;

Wildlife biology;

The timber industry;

The hunting/fishing industry;

The farming industry;

The mineral industry (including rock hounding and mining);

The grazing industry:
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Off-highway vehicle interests;

Equestrian interests;

Forestry;

County law enforcement;

Rafting industry;

Skiing industry.

All appointments are subject to the approval of the Board of
Supervisors.

Additional information and applications are available online.
Applications are due Sept. 21.

http://www.edcgov.us/bos/

